Amin Rezaei
Dear sir/Madam,
My name is Amin, a newly admitted student to Mechanical Engineering Co-Op with student number 123, and I am writing to inquire about accommodation facilities. 
 According to the college’s website, off-campus housing costs more than one-thousands per month, which is not affordable for me. Therefore, I was wondering if it is possible for you to accommodate me while I am taking my program at George College? I will arrive on Sunday, September 5 and my departure flight is on November 15. It would relief my mind if you could kindly provide me with a bachelor unit with separate bathroom and kitchen. Could you please inform me weather they are available and how should I reserve one? 
Also, as you might know, I am a newcomer to Canada, and I do not know the town. Would you send me information about public transportation and the colleges Shuttle bus as well as options to getting to and from the collage please? Any information about the town would also be greatly appreciated. 
Thank you for your assistance and I am looking forward to hear from you.
Regards,
Amin
